
 

 

 
March 29, 2019 
 
To the SUNY Poly Community: 
  
As we continue to advance SUNY Polytechnic Institute as a leading academic and research institution, I wanted 
to provide you with a brief update on one way in which we are working to enhance the experience of students 
based at our Albany campus while further enabling a vibrant future and sustainable pathway for SUNY Poly. 
  
To this end, we are pleased to announce that SUNY Poly has just established a partnership with the University at 
Albany to provide our students enrolled in academic programs at our Albany campus with a comprehensive 
residential and dining experience. The University at Albany has reserved spaces for our current and new 
residential students in Freedom Apartments, the residential complex that is located directly across the street 
from our SUNY Poly campus. 
  
As SUNY Poly’s Office of Student Affairs shares the details for this new housing agreement with students in the 
coming weeks, we are excited to be engaged in this partnership, which will provide a convenient and cost-
effective residential college experience for our students as they obtain a leading-edge high-tech education to gain 
the skills they’ll need to thrive in our region—and New York State’s—innovation economy. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 


